
 

 

Friday 9th May, 2025  

Ref: LCFA under 13s Football  

Dear parents / carers,  

On Wednesday 14 May our next round of under-13s LCFA football fixtures have been scheduled - as 

per our last set of fixtures, an evening meal, transport to, and back to school will be provided. 

Games kick off from 6 pm with it anticipated that all fixtures will be completed by 8 pm – returning 

to St Vincent’s School for approximately 8.30 pm. 

If you still wish for your son / daughter to participate, please complete the below reply slip. If easier, 

please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Best wishes,  

Mr D Swanston  

Headteacher  

 

 

I do / do not wish for my son / daughter to take part in the under 10s LCFA football fixtures. 

 

Name: 

Parent / carer:  


